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WINTER STOPS NO WORK 
Current Work  
Despite freezing mornings and the occasional 
bout with snow, the project moves forward 
through the winter months.  Most work, aside 
from landscaping, can be done during these 
chilly months with the right precautions taken.   
The most temperature sensitive work is 
concreting, but through using proper techniques 
to combat cold weather such using as 
temperature controlled blankets, the project has 
been successfully continuing to place new curb 
lines throughout the western end.  Our workers 
have bundled up considerably compared to 
when work started in April and they are 
reminded weekly about the proper ways to deal 
with the weather and its impacts on their tasks 
and themselves. There may be some days when 
particularly bad weather may force work to halt, but we are making every effort to minimize these days.  We 
look forward to warmer temperatures, but we wanted to assure the community that cold weather will not keep 
the project from moving forward.   
 

Upcoming Work 
Work on the western end of the project will continue for the coming 
months. The work zone map, to the right, reflects our current work areas 
throughout the project area.  As always, our current work areas are 
highlighted in orange and future work is in green.  We look forward to 
future updates when we will add a third color to indicate completed work.  
 
Community Outreach 
Mr. Patrick Jordan is available to answer your questions and concerns. 
He can be reached at 347-840-0914 or West125@Zetlin.com. Project 
updates will be produced monthly to review completed work and preview 
upcoming construction activities. To receive this update electronically 
simply send an email to West125@Zetlin.com to subscribe.   
 


